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ANNOUNCEMENTS FROM THE CLINIC 

210 South Prince Street, Lancaster PA 17602 • Phone: (717) 358-2017 • Fax: (717) 393-2017 

COVID-19 PROTOCOL 

All volunteers  
of WSHS are required to 
screen their temperature 

and document it at the time 
of arrival at the front desk. 
WSHS Clinic follows CDC's 

guidelines for healthcare 
workers wearing the mask 
at all times in healthcare 

facilities.  

New Donation Hours for 2021 
Monday & Wednesday 9AM—12PM 
Monday 4PM— 7PM  
Thursday 1PM—4PM 

Water Street Health Services does not 
accept expired, opened, or damaged 
donated items as we can’t use them for our 
patients. 
 

HOURS OF OPERATION 

Day Medical Dental Registration 

Mon 

Tues 

Wed 

Thurs 

9 AM—12PM 
5PM—8PM 

 
CLOSED 

9AM—12PM 
 

2PM—5PM 

CLOSED 

   CLOSED 
 

9 AM—12PM 
1PM—4:30PM 

 
   CLOSED 

   CLOSED 9AM—12PM 
 

CLOSED 

CLOSED 

PRESCRIPTION REFILL INSTRUCITON AND 
CLINIC HOURS FOR MEDICINE REFILS & PICK-UP 

With at least 48 hours in advance, please bring your medicine 
bottles to WSHS during clinic hours or call (717) 358-2012.  

 
Monday 8:30am to Noon & 4:30pm to 8pm 

Wednesday 8:30am to Noon 
Thursday 1:30pm to 5pm 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR AUGUST DONATIONS 
TOTAL GIFT-IN-KIND DONATIONS IS $ 3,812.93 

 

CLINIC CLOSED DAYS 
Monday, September 6 - Labor Day & September 20 from 5-8pm 

Fridays, Saturdays & Sundays 

WELCOME NEW VOLUNTEER 
 

Dr. Michelle Stewart, D.O. 

Break it Down 
 

Encephal/o-Brain 
Gastr/o-Stomach 
Gynec/o-Female 

Starting September 2021 and going forward, all patients that 
arrive early to their appointments, will receive a surprise gift from 
WSHS clinic staff. We want to honor all who take good care of 
their health & want to continue receiving free health care and 
medications. As such, the monthly riffle is now discontinued. 

When it comes to innovation in the development of new drugs and therapeutic 
biological products, FDA’s Center for Drug Evaluation and Research (CDER) 
supports the pharmaceutical industry at every step of the process. With its 
understanding of the science used to create new products, testing and 
manufacturing procedures, and the diseases and conditions that new products are 
designed to treat, CDER provides scientific and regulatory advice needed to bring 
new therapies to market. Just in August FDA approved the following four: 

 
  
 

Did you know that migraines affect more than 38 
million people in the U.S.? 
38 million is an estimated 12 percent of the adult 
population. For some time, multi-purpose drugs like blood 
pressure medications, antidepressants, anti-seizure 
drugs and Botox injections have been used to prevent 
attacks. However, not developed specifically for 
migraines, these methods have been met with mixed 
results. In 2018, new medications were developed to help 
head off migraine pain. The class of drugs works by 
blocking the activity of a molecule called calcitonin gene-
related peptide (CGRP), which spikes during a migraine. 
Actively prescribed in 2020, this new FDA-approved class 
of medication is the first to be specifically designed for the 
preventive treatment of migraine, marking a new era of 
migraine therapeutics. - For more information visit: 
newsroom.clevelandclinic.org 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT FROM THE DENTAL OFFICE 
Dra. Po will see patients on Thursday September 9 &  

Friday September 30 from 09:00 am to 03:00 pm 
 


